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DearParents,   

         Greetings from Ryan International School, Dombivli! 
 

 At RIS Dombivli, we strongly believe that parent-school collaboration is essential for the growth and advancement 

of our students and the school. We are grateful for the parents who took time out to answer the anonymous 

survey launched on 1 July 2022. We would like to share the outcomes of the survey and the steps taken with 

respect to the feedback received.  

Outcomes of the survey:  

1. 74% parents responded to the survey.  

2. We are also thankful that 92% parents have said that their wards are happy to come to school.  

3. 88 % parents are satisfied with academics in school.  

4. We are pleased to announce that among the respondents 84% parents are satisfied with health and safety 

measures taken at the school.  

5. 80 % parents are satisfied with school operational matters.  

Based on the class wise feedback that we received on the certain specific issues we have taken the following steps. 

1. The lunch break timings have been increased from 20 to 30 minutes. 

2. Monthly planner will be posted on Neverskip App in the beginning of every month. 

3. Syllabus Completed status will be shared on a monthly basis 

4. Water problem has been resolved. 

5. GPS Tracker problem has been resolved. 

6. Notebooks will be stamped on a fortnightly basis.  

 

     We look forward to your support to ensure that RISD continues to provide academic excellence and a superior  

     learning experience to our students. Every two months we shall release an anonymous survey for parents to share  

      your feedback. We request you to kindly respond to the survey.  

   

      Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.  

  

 

      Best regards,  

      Principal  

 

 


